[image: http://images2.wikia.nocookie.net/__cb20100220210322/simpsons/images/7/70/Springfield_state_seal.png]A recent move by the Faber College administration would cut academic programs by 10% and lead to many faculty layoffs. We’re here to tell the administration that we OPPOSE those cuts and SUPPORT our faculty!
· The administration’s proposal would mean fewer classes in Spanish, Composition, European History, and Literature
· The cuts would mean dozens of faculty layoffs and many students unable to complete their degrees
· The cuts are supposedly due to lower funding, but the athletics budget was raised 7% last year.
· TELL THE FC ADMINISTRATION:DON’T CUT ACADEMIC PROGRAMS!
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Learn more about our AAUP chapter

aaup.faber.edu/chapter
Meetings: first Tuesdays
Pick 101    7:00pm
Open to all part- and full-time faculty!

DON’T CUT OUR FACULTY!
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